
Report of the Regulatory and Consents Committee to the Council Meeting of 22 May 2003 

7. NEW ZEALAND PLANNING INSTITUTE ANNUAL CONFERENCE 2003 
 
 The Committee received a report from John Gibson (Planning Administration Manager) regarding the 

New Zealand Planning Institute’s Conference in Hamilton in May 2003.  The Committee decided to 
endorse the attendance of Councillors Denis O’Rourke and Chrissie Williams at the conference, and 
that they be requested to report back to all Councillors following the conference. 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision


